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BACKGROUND:  The City owns and operates 29 sewer lift stations. As they age, replacement of 

electronic components, pumps, wiring and generators is required to keep them operating at peak 

efficiency. Prune Hill Park Lift Station is the most recent lift station which is on the equipment 

repair and replacement rotation of needing upgrades.  

Improvements at this lift station include a new generator, pumps, valve vault, control panel and 

other electrical and control equipment.  

SUMMARY:  Staff worked with a consultant team to complete design of necessary improvements 

to the Prune Hill Park Lift Station and prepare documentation needed to advertise for construction 

bids. The engineer’s estimate based on the final design for the project was $1,055,271. The City 

received 4 bids in response to the advertisement, which included: 

 Advanced Excavating Specialists, LLC - $962,178.00 

 Nutter Corporation - $1,002,323.00 

 Clark and Sons Excavating, Inc.  - $1,044,973.27 

 Tapani Inc. - $1,051,592.85 

 

 

Figure 1:  Prune Hill Park Lift Station, 3403 NW Sierra Drive 



 

BENEFITS TO THE COMMUNITY:  Improvements will provide for more efficient operation of 

this lift station with a reliable generator backup (emergency power). This efficiency will require 

less staff time to monitor the lift station as well as less after hour call out time due to component 

and equipment failures. 

BUDGET IMPACT:  There is sufficient budget to cover this item within the Sewer Fund. The spring 

omnibus will identify the specific line item expense for this project. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends this item be placed on the June 20, 2023 Council 

Regular Meeting Consent Agenda for Council’s consideration. 

 


